
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: City and County Joint Operational and Enforcement Initiatives Briefing 

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive Erath County Sheriff Matt Coates and Stephenville Police Chief Dan M. Harris, Jr. joint operational and 
enforcement initiatives briefing.  

 BACKGROUND: 

Professional partnerships and professional relationships matter.  During the past year, Sheriff Coates and Chief 
Harris have worked diligently to ensure that the public safety of all citizens and visitors of Stephenville and Erath 
County is a joint top priority.  These two law enforcement leaders have been increasing, leveraging, and 
maintaining the outstanding professional relationship of the police and sheriff’s department. This brief report will 
highlight some of these past, present, and future successes and initiatives.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

N/A 

 ALTERNATIVES 

N/A 


